
 

 

 
PB/LL 12.10.21 

 

Headteacher Coffee and Chat 
Monday 18th October at 8.40am 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I wrote to you a few weeks ago to say that I should like to re-establish our headteacher coffee and chat 

sessions. These meetings do not have an agenda as such but I will tell you about what is going on in 
school and our plans for the future. 
 

It is also an open opportunity and forum for you to have a brew, a biscuit, meet other parents and as k 
me anything about school. I can’t promise to always be the best person to answer your question but I 
can promise to listen, take it seriously and find you an answer! 

 
The meetings usually last about 45 minutes and are completely informal so if you arrive a bit late or 
need to leave a bit early then that is fine, it would be great to see you. We try to vary the times of the 

meetings so all parents get to come at least once or twice per year.  
 
If you want to come along and just listen, then you would be most welcome. You don’t have to have 

any questions or concerns about school. It is just an informal chat and a catch up. I would really like to 
see you if you could make it. 
 

The first coffee and chat meeting will be held in school at 8.40am on Monday 18 th October. I very much 
hope that you will come along. 
 

Over the course of the coming year I will also be holding several “big idea sessions” where I hope 
parents will come along to help us form up our policies and plans for the coming 5 years. These will be  
“big picture” issues that span the school and affect us all such as equality and inclusion, the environment 

and climate change, behaviour and anti-bullying, developing creativity, information technology and 
social media, fitness, health and well-being and many other important themes. 
 

If you would like to be involved in these sessions then please look out for further information coming 
soon and also going up on our web site. 
 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr. Brown 

 

 

 

 


